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MAY 2010

Event Pics from Steven Rountree

Chuck and Patty, Chad and Steven met at Cox's Park on March 
7th with 502 Street Scene.com

Chuck and Steven out driving and stopped at Captain's Quarters

April 10th "Cars and Coffee" was very well attended with all 
sorts of cars and good people.

On April 11th there were a few Club Members trying out the 
Autocross Course at Papa John's Stadium.
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4720 Bowling Boulevard Louisville, KY. 40207
(502) 894-3436 . 1-(800) 759-8585

www.bluegrassauto.com  . info@bluegrassauto.com

Need service?
Please visit us at our new location…

4720 Bowling Boulevard
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2010 KY Region PCA Calendar                 www.kypca.org

Current 
Events!!

JANUARY FEBRUARY MARCH

*****************
NEW

LOCATION
AGAIN!!

****************

May 10th, 2010
Membership Meeting

Stuttgart Specialists
Time: 7:00 PM

Contact: Tony Proasi
(see page 16)

May 15th, 2010
Breakfast Social

Frisch’s 
Poplar Level Road

Time: 8:00 AM– ??:??
Contact: Ken Daugherty

May 22nd, 2010
Membership Drive

Time: 12:30 PM
Contact: Steve McCombs

(see page 1)

NOTES:
Contact Information can be 

obtained in the newsletter on 
Page 7.

All events are subject to change 
due to weather and availability. 

APRIL MAY JUNE

10th—Membership Mtg.
Stuttgart Specialists

(see page 16)

15th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road

22nd—Membership Drive
(see page 5)

22nd—TN Tubs BBQ
Contact Richard Hughes 

270-991-4848

14th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

19th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)

26-27th—DE Event

(see page 10)

JULY AUGUST SEPTEMBER

12th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

17th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)

9th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

14th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)

13th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

18th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)

18-19th—DE Event

(see page 10)

OCTOBER NOVEMBER DECEMBER

11th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

16th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)

8th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

13th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)

13th—Membership Mtg.
TBA

(see page 16)

18th—Breakfast Social

Frisch’s—-Poplar Level Road
(see page 4)
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President’s Report
Tony Proasi—KY Region President

Well by the time you read this Derby will have passed, which brings up the 
topic of a local PCA get together - in the past it was the Porsche Derby, 
Autumn Derby, & Octoberfest. Well maybe it is time to bring back one of 
these events or start something new, and I would like to ask the help of the members for suggestions. 

In June we have our first driving event of the season. If you have never done a DE, this is the perfect 
event for you. Don't be nervous as the event is structured so that beginners can learn how their car 
will act and what it can do in a controlled environment. If you want to drive up and check it out please 
do so, as Blue Grass Motorsport does an excellent job hosting the event. So please makes plans to 
come out.

Thanks,
Tony

The First Annual Bourbon and Coke Tour…..

When:         May 22nd  (Saturday)
What time:  10:30 am
Meet where: Thornton on Bardstown Road just south of the Gene Snyder.

You are in for a real treat for this mid Spring Drive. The May flowers should be in bloom along with the 
trees making for some real nice photo ops along the way. Our first stop is the wonderful Markers Mark 
Distillery in Lottero, KY. We’ll take a tour of their fabulous operation and do some sampling. (It’s not my 
rule, but you must be 21 to take this tour).   

From there we’ll travel down one of Kentucky’s main back roads, Hwy 62, to Elizabethtown where we’ll 
visit one of our own member’s places, the Schmidt Museum of Coca-Cola (www.schmidtmuseum.com). 
We’ll plan on touring this facility and have a small cookout afterwards, with everyone's help.

We would like to invite the Bluegrass Region to join us. So plan on being there! Let's have a huge show-
ing for this event….

It must be noted that all Driving Events are always pending weather condi-
tions. If it’s raining, the event will be rescheduled. No one likes driving in 
the rain. 

If you have any questions please email:   shmc930@hotmail.com
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Central Indiana PCA 
Calendar 
cir.pca.org

Central KY Region SCCA
Schedule is at:

www.ckrscca.org

CKR Solo Schedule

www.kyscca.org

8:00 am Event Site Opens
8:00 am Registration for Everyone Opens
8:00 am Tech Opens
9:00 am Registration Closes for Walkup

Registrants 
9:30 am Check-In Closes for Online 

Registrants 
10:00 am Tech Closes
10:00 am Novice Walk
10:30 am Mandatory Drivers Meeting
10:50-11:00 am First Car Off

Event is subject to cancellation due to 
weather.

PJCS = (Papa John’s Cardinal Stadium)

UPS = (UPS Grade Lane Employee 
Parking Lot)

Calendar
Event Date Location

Autocross 8/15 PJCS

Autocross 9/04 UPS

Autocross 9/19 UPS

Autocross 10/17 UPS

Autocross 3/06 UPS

Autocross 3/21 UPS

Autocross 
School

4/10 PJCS

Autocross 4/11 PJCS

Autocross 5/15 PJCS

Autocross 5/29 PJCS

Autocross 6/12 PJCS

Autocross 7/31 PJCS

2010 KY SCCA Autocross 

PACESETTER ADVERTISING RATES

Classified Ads for ‘The Mart’ are published 
at no cost to PCA members for 3 months and 
at nominal cost to non-members. Send copy 
for ads to the PaceSetter Editor.

Commercial Rates: 1/4  Page $130,  1/2  Page 
$250, Full Page $500, per year. Quarterly 
terms are available but require advance 
payment.

Business card ads are accepted from 
Kentucky Region members only at $65 per 
year. Mail your card and a check made 
payable to Kentucky Region PCA, to the 
Pacesetter Editor.
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President: 
Tony Proasi
1522 McKay Ave.
Louisville, KY 40213
(502) 751-1126
wagwerks@msn.com

Vice President:
Jeremy Miller
7719 Mackie Lane    
Louisville, KY 40214
(502) 342-2724
jers993@msn.com

Secretary: 
Chad Rainey
raineycd@hotmail.com

Treasurer:
Richard Darnell
4100 Narcissus Dr.
Louisville, KY 40219
(502) 889-8120
rdarnell@ayeblink.com

Membership:
Ken Daugherty
1611 Russell Ave.
Louisville, KY 40213      
(502) 451-3425
(502) 451-6285 fax
kend356@insightbb.com

Activities Chair:
Steve McCombs
(502) 558-0306
and
Steven Rountree
(502) 386-3001

PaceSetter Editor:
Belinda Schweinhart
10712 Sun Ridge Rd.
Goshen, KY 40026
(502) 228-9725
article@kypca.org

KENTUCKY REGION
PCA OFFICERS & BOARD 

Board Members: 

Andy Daugherty (2010-2011)

1283 Farmdale Ave.
Louisville KY 40213
(502) 744-9343 
dobie356@msn.com

Mark Lichtefeld (2010-2011)

5726 Moser Farm Rd.
Prospect, KY 40059
(502) 412-4185
mark@lichtefeldinc.com

Edgar Smiley (2009-2010)

(502) 267-8643 
edKYbluegras@bellsouth.net

Past President:
Steve McCombs
2603 Foxy Poise Rd.
Louisville, KY 40220
(502) 558-0306
shmc930@hotmail.com

Website Chair:
Mark Bos
mbos@bluegrass.net

SW KY Area Rep.
Richard Hughes
981 Dunbarton Ave.
Bowling Green, KY 42104
(270) 991-4848
jrhughes47@hotmail.com

Stay informed and participate! Join 
the KYPCA mailing list and be notified of up-
coming events, club news, and membership 
information. 

Remember, it’s your participation as a 
member that makes the club successful. 

Please visit the below website and 
sign-up today!

www.kypca.org/mailing-list

http://forums.kypca.org/
Current Forums List:
 Let’s Go Driving
 Want To Sell
 Want To Buy
 Recycler
 Tech Talk
 Make It Shine
 Track & DE
 Autocross
 Club News
 Member Rides (upload your photos)

www.kypca.org/news
(club activities, meetings, or general announce-
ments from KY Region PCA, the latest issue of the 
Pacesetter (our monthly newsletter), announce-
ments of new models, racing news)

www.kypca.org/information
(club specific documents, upcoming club events, 
frequently asked questions, mailing list sign-up, 
Web Links)

www.kypca.org/media
(photos and videos from club events (member sub-
mitted or just something we think is really cool and 
Porsche related))

Having trouble viewing the kypca.org website? Do 
you have a suggestion on how we can improve 
it? Please send any feedback you might have to 
feedback@kypca.org.

NEW!!!
KY PCA Website 

Forums & E-Mail List
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Monthly Membership Meeting Minutes—April
By Chad Rainey, KY Region Secretary

Date: 4/12/2010

Location:  El Tarasco

Officers Present: Tony Proasi, President; Jeremy Miller, VP; Richard Darnell, 

Treasurer; Chad Rainey, Secretary

Board Members Present: Andy Daugherty, Mark Lichtefeld

Chairs Present: Mark Bos, Website Chair; Ken Daugherty, Membership Chair; 

Steve McCombs and Steven Roundtree, joint Activities Chair; belinda 

Schweinhart, Newsletter Editor

Attendance:  27 members

The meeting kicked off around 7:30pm and was brought into order by the Presi-

dent.

Topics Discussed:

●Jeremy Miller talked about the upcoming DE (drivers education) and in-

structor training.  The event is June 25-27 at Putnam Park Road Course.  

Registration will open a few weeks before the event and will be announced 

on the website.

Instructor training is still planned for Friday of the June DE event (June 25).  

There will be classroom instruction and the training can hold 18-20 people.  

The cost for the training is around $150 per person.  Help is needed from 

instructors to assist with the training.

Randy from Bluegrass Porsche was introduced and talked about the DE that 

Bluegrass sponsors.  He said the dealership likes to bring new Porsche own-

ers up to the track and that the partnership with the club in sponsoring the 

DE events was a very good thing for the dealership.  If you haven't come up 

to the track, the response from many people is that it is the most fun ever!

There is also a Friday night party sponsored by Bluegrass at the DE event along with a Saturday night dinner.

Randy mentioned that they hired two new employees from the closed Lexington Porsche dealership.  Stop by and say hello to 

these new guys.

●Jeremy mentioned that the Keeneland Concours is coming up on July 17, he is a judge and Ferrari is the featured marque.  Jer-

emy encouraged members to drive up with the club and check out some cool cars and help a charity (the Kentucky Children's 

Hospital).

●Richard Darnell, the Treasurer, stated that we have money.

●Ken Daugherty said there are 213 primary members and 367 total (including spouse members, etc). 

●Ken also mentioned that the breakfast social is also on the Saturday after the monthly meeting at 8am at the Frisch's on Popular 

Level right off the Watterson.

●Steve McCombs mentioned several activities this year coming up.  So look forward to participating and having some fun!  

Photos by Steven Rountree
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Here are a few of the events for 2010:

Drive to Huber Winery – April 18 (weather permitting) – Meet at the Dairy Queen on Bluegrass Parkway near Hurstbourne at 

12:30p and leave at 12:45p.

Bourbon and Coke Drive – May 22  – Drive to the Makers Mark factory in Loretto and then to the Coca Cola Museum near 

Elizabethtown.

June DE day trip – June 26th – drive up to Putnam Park Road Course to visit the KYPCA DE event.

July 4th weekend – Porsche Parade in St. Charles IL (near Chicago).  Cost is $150 minimum per person.  Visit this website for 

more information and registration: http://parade2010.pca.org/

July 17th – Keeneland Concours – featured marque this year is Ferrari. http://www.keenelandconcours.com/

July 30/31 – Porsches 2 Oxford – more information visit http://www.porsches2oxford.com/

October 3 – Louisville Concours at Churchill Downs.  Featured marque this year is classic Rolls Royce.  http://

www.concourslouisville.com/

●Steve also mentioned that the monthly Cars and Coffee in Prospect is starting this month.  It is at the Java Brewing in Prospect 

and happens each month on the 2nd Saturday from 9am to noon.

●For the most up-to-date information, please use the award winning KYPCA.org website.  It has ALL the latest information 

and a new forum to communicate with your fellow members.  The website is at http://www.kypca.org

The next meeting will be held May  10, 2010 at 7pm.   See you there !
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APRIL 2010

George G. Bauernfeind
Goshen, KY                 2008 911

James W. & Brittany McGuirk
Bowling Green, KY     2002 996

Andrew Papa
LaGrange, KY  2009 Carrera S

Welcome
New Members!!

PCA
Anniversaries!!

KY PCA has available to us Yahoo! Group. This site is available to all 
members and is secure. John Campbell and John Howe are the modera-
tors for the site. The site contains a KY PCA Calendar and is a forum for 
communicating events and event changes as well as a place for members 
to ask questions.  

To join, or subscribe to the Yahoo! Group go to:

http://autos.groups.yahoo.com/group/kypca/

Click on Join this Group!. 

KY PCA Yahoo! Group

& 
Screenprinting

By Marcia
(502) 968-2792

Formal 
Wear

Over 20 Yrs. Of 
Quality Service

Bridal
Prom

Hours
Mon-Fri

12:00 To 6:00 PM

Appointment Only
Marcia Meredith

Seamstress/
Tailor

REMEMBER!

Deadline for newsletter 
articles is the 15th!!

article@kypca.org

MAY

1980 Alec Van Ryan
1990 Paul Dornburg
1995 Ralph Bellande
1996 Maris Caibe
1996 Jim Breidenbach
1997 Dr. Jim Woods
1997 G.E. Brovage *
1998 Debora Whittenbarger
1998 Richard James
2001 Andy Daugherty
2002 Richard Bowker
2003 Matthew Dicken
2004 Dr. Crystal Henson
2005 Kevin Schuler
2005 Tim Fortney *
2007 David C. Hall
2007 Larry Keith
2008 Tim Belcher
2008 James Fox *
2008 Greg Furnish
2009 Kevin Burke
2009 Steve Zeh
2009 Arbie Allen
2009 Howard Sturm *
2009 Matthew Kubancik *
2009 Michael Shea *
2009 Tony Beard
2009 Michael Hooven
(* denotes last issue—time to renew!)

REGISTRATION OPENS
MARCH 9th
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Ken’s Ramblings….
Thankfully the weather has improved and we can get outside and do things...
I recall the Porsche Derby weekends as we watched the weather. Glad we aren't having a PD this weekend as rain is 

forecasted. I recall one PD when we 'judged' the cars under the portico at the host hotel (now Sullivan University residence dorm). I 
recall another Concour at Farmington when it poured buckets. When the PD started we had many folks involved and the enthusiasm 
was strong. As the event aged the enthusiasm waned and folks burned out. We lost money on the last couple and decided it was time 
to let the Porsche Derby die.                    

Later we had events at the Corvette Museum. Nice venue, etc., but as I recall all the income went to the Corvette Museum. 
We worked and they collected.  Somewhere in the Corvette Museum's patio is a brick that we bought with the Kentucky PCA's name 
on it.

Then we tried the Autumn Derby. A nice event but it never caught on. 
In the fall we would have the Oktoberfest, generally in the city park across from the Zoo. It was a one day event and we 

made it an 'all German' event and invited the BMW, Mercedes, etc. to participate. It also faded and was dropped.
My point in listing past 'things to do' is to illustrate that times change. When the PD started we had about 15 folks involved 

in the administration of the event. As it aged, the last PD only had 4 or 5 folks doing it all. Burnout came fast. 
Today other activities have replaced the PD and the drivers' school at Putnam is a success. Times and interests change, for 

the good. 
When John and Shelly Howe, Mike Long, Andy and I hosted the 356 Registry East Coast Holiday at West Baden last 

September it was a 9 month project that took all the spare time the 5 of us could spare. Fun, worth it and it was a great event.
On 22 May we will again be going to the Tenn. Tubs BBQ. Richard Hughes is the contact, 270 991-4848. This has been a 

great trip and always another way to meet and greet. The Louisville folks meet at the Cracker Barrel at Brooks Road and caravan to 
Bowling Green where we meet up with Richard Hughes and caravan to the event. I will post details on the KY Yahoo list as they are 
confirmed.

Another event that many of us will participate in is the Stoddard Swap meet 12 June. We have been going to this meet for at 
least 20 years. In the 'old days' swap meets were the only way to find parts for our old cars. Today 'evil-bay' and the internet have 
made finding parts much easier. But you just can't beat seeing a part, holding it in your hands and having a face to face negotiation 
with the seller. It's also good to see old Porsche friends and meet new ones. 

We will be leaving Louisville Friday morning 11 June for the 6 hour drive to Willoughby (Cleveland area) and be staying at 
the Super 8 in Mentor Ohio. The rates are about $69. Don't take the 'safe' option and save a buck. 

Friday evening there is a 'literature' meet inside Stoddard's warehouse. This is where the pricey trinkets will be as well as 
books, shirts and other Porsche related memorabilia. We also have a table reserved and will be selling some of my spares...

Saturday morning we set up in our usual space and again this year Tony Proasi will have the space next to Andy and I. In 
mid afternoon it will start to slow down and folks will be packing up for the trip home. We usually get back home around 10 pm. 

The 1951 356 Porsche motor is finally finished. It has been a two year project. Finding and making parts really slows 
projects.

It is not the record for 'slow' though. I have been working on Jim Perrin's Denzel motor since 2002. There are very few 
Denzel cars remaining and even fewer motors. Wolfgang Denzel developed a custom bodied sports car based on 356 parts. The 
motor was based on the early 356 'two piece' motor block but with a different crankshaft, cam, Pc's and heads. Some of the engine 
tin is different to accommodate the engine bay in the Denzel body. I have most of the motor assembled but am still waiting on more 
parts. When all parts are here, I can do a trial fit and take the tin back off and have it stripped and powder coated. Don't want to do 
any thing until all parts are here and fit is confirmed. I keep telling Jim that neither of us are getting any younger...

Off on another subject...I see that the 'powers that be' are still debating the bridges. It will be a many, many million dollar 
project when you consider that part of the project is to revise 'spaghetti junction'. My idea is to build the east end bridge first. When 
it is finished, then do a traffic study and reevaluate the need to have a second downtown bridge. Every truck and car that is coming 
from the Lexington area and heading to Indianapolis and points north will happily use the east end bridge to save time and avoid
downtown Louisville. The traffic thru Louisville will be reduced and possibly the need for a second bridge and the $$$ savings can 
be better used. But that is just me...

I am still concerned about parking at the new downtown arena. I understand that the 'powers that be' wanted a signature 
arena in downtown Louisville. They also had dreams of a Pro basketball team. Fat chance...The KFEC would have been the perfect 
place for the new arena, plenty of parking, easy access to interstates and the airport. Freedom Hall could have been remodeled at a 
far less cost.

We have nobody to blame but ourselves. We elected those bozos....Maybe November will change things. 
Finally, I am in an 'empty the attic' mode. Andy came over and removed 12 boxes of old records. As I go thru them I am 

reminded of days gone by, like gas at .65 a gallon. One box had the records from the Louisville Automobile Museum that closed in
1997. As the last director, I saved all the records. We saved them in hopes of opening another car museum here in Louisville. It ain't 
gonna happen so I am tossing all the old files, the policy books, tax records, personnel records, member files with the cars we had, 
etc. It was a great memory trip of a wonderful experiment. I did save some of the clippings and pictures, just because. Saturday there 

(Continued on page 13)
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Kentucky Opera 2010 Car Raffle: Design your dream Porsche!

Order online (https://kyopera.org/form-car.html) or call Michael Miller at 502.584.4500.

You will not be limited to our selection of model, exterior color or interior leathers.  This year’s winner will receive $60,000 to 
spend as they please on the Porsche of their selection and design from Blue Grass MOTORSPORT. Try the Car Configurator.

(http://www.porsche.com/all/usa/startcc/default.htm?t=&screen=1152x864&RT=1252089682033)

 Does your family need the Cayenne sports utility vehicle? Use your voucher toward the Cayenne of your design.

 Are you ready for the sporty two-seater Boxster convertible?Use your voucher toward the Boxster of your design.

 Will the powerful 911 satisfy your craving for power on the open road? Use your voucher toward the 911 of your design.
An alternative cash prize of $50,000 can be chosen in lieu of the voucher from Blue Grass MOTORSPORT.

Made possible through the generous support of Blue Grass MOTORSPORT (http://www.bluegrassauto.com/)

$100 per entry - cash, check, Visa, Mastercard, American Express or Discover accepted. Odds are 1 in 2000. Winner will be selected 
in a random, public drawing to be held at 4pm Saturday, May 22, 2010 at Blue Grass MotorSport, 4720 Bowling Boulevard, Louis-
ville. Proceeds benefit Kentucky Opera. Winner need not be present to win.

Commonwealth of Kentucky Charitable Gaming License #0534. There is no substitution of prize by winner. All taxes and other ex-
penses associated with the acceptance and/or use of the prize are the sole responsibility of the winner.

is free shredding at the Zoo and I will be there with several boxes of records that I don't want in a landfill.
   
Something to consider...

Here's a solution to all the controversy over full-body scanners at the airports.  Have a booth that you can step into that will not X-ray 
you, but will detonate any explosive device you may have on you.           

It would be a win-win for everyone, and there would be none of this foolishness about racial profiling and this method 
would eliminate a long and expensive trial.  Justice would be quick and swift.  Case Closed!
This is so simple that it's brilliant.  I can see it now: You're in the airport terminal and you hear a muffled 
explosion.  Shortly thereafter an announcement comes over the PA system, "Attention standby passengers we now have a seat 
available on flight number.........."

(And don't forget the other announcement... "clean up on scanner #7"!) 

The real question is: How many American lives are you prepared to sacrifice, in order to spare a terrorist from experiencing 
distress?

Ken Daugherty
kend356@insightbb.com
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1995 Porsche 911 Carrera Coupe 
(993) - last of the air cooled, 6 sp, 
metallic black, chestnut leather 
interior, 6 disc CD, premium sound, 
BB SS exhaust w/chrome tips, rare 
<26500 mi, Joe Ratterman, 
joe@ratterman.com, 502-361-7112, 
$35950.

THE MART
The Mart Rules

The Mart Ads are free to all PCA members.  It will appear for three issues.
All ads must be car related. 

To place an advertisement in “The Mart” contact the PaceSetter editor.
  

Cars

It’s a new year and I’m 
ready for new ads.

If you have anything 
Porsche or car related to 
sell, please email the details 
to me at 
belinda@lowcarbrecipes.com

Parts & Misc...

Drive to Huber’s Winery
By Steven Rountree

The turn-out for our Club's first drive of the season was very good with nine cars including one from Lexington.  It was a beautiful 
sunny day.  We met at the Dairy Queen on Hurstbourne Lane and proceeded on I-64W to New Albany.  After passing the Casino we 
snaked our way through the back-roads and actually managed to stay together the whole way.  We stopped on Skyline Drive to enjoy
the view and to take some photos.  Afterwards we headed to the Winery, where we enjoyed some live jazz on the patio and a late 
lunch.  Fun was had by all and it was nice to have a good showing of Porsches! 
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We have moved to better serve you.

●Indoor Storage
●We now Mount Tires 

●Morning Shuttle Service
●Parts & Service

                     

Stuttgart  Specialists
                                       4204 Poplar Level Rd.
                                       Louisville KY 40213
                                              502.454.5591
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May 2010

Monday
May 10th
7:00 PM

New Meeting Location!!!!!!

Stuttgart Specialists
4202 Poplar Level Road

502-454-5591

Come visit Tony’s new shop
 and stay for a cookout!

Please RSVP so Tony can buy 
enough food!!


